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Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)

From: Kristen Graham (adpce.ad)
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 7:59 AM
To: 'menawwtp@gmail.com'
Subject: NCR Needed Oct 2022

Good morning, 
 
Upon review of the October 2022 DMR (001-A), NetDMR has flagged Dissolved Oxygen as being outside of the 
parameter limits as listed in your permit for the City of Mena (AR0036692). Our records do not show that a Non-
compliance Report (NCR) has been reported. Whenever there is a discrepancy between permitted parameters and the 
sampled values, a NCR is required. Please submit it directly to me ASAP.  
 
Thank you, 
 

KRISTEN GRAHAM 
Compliance Analyst | 501.682.0624 
Office of Water Quality | Enforcement Branch 
Arkansas Division of Environmental Quality 

 
 


